
SAMIN TEXTILES LIMITED 

18 February 2022 

Mr. Hafiz Maqsood Munshi 
Manager 
Companies and Securities Compliance-RAD 
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited, 
Stock Exchange Road, Karachi 

Subject: Reply of Pakistan Stock Exchange (PSX) Letter No. C-918-215, dated 01 February 22 Issued 
to Samin Textiles Limited (SMTM or the Company) on account of Issuance of Auditor's Certificate 
confirming resumption of business operations. 

Dear Sir, 

We have enclosed our Statutory Auditor's original certificate / letter no. LA-IA-68-22 dated 18 
February 19, 2022, in respect of subjected cited above. 

Our Statutory Auditors (KPGM Taseer Hadi & Co) have mentioned in the enclosed letter that SMTM 
has resumed trading activities. Trading is the Company's principle line of business as per 
Memorandum & Article of Association. 

Resultantly, we request the PSX to kindly shift the Company from defaulter to regular counter as 
operations of the Company have resumed as mentioned in letter attached from KPMG 

We look forward to your favorable consideration in respect of the above. 

Yours truly, 
For Samin Textiles Limited 

Lahore Head Office: 8.7-Km Multan Road, Opposite Mansoorah Lahore - 54790, Pakistan 
PH: 042-35415421 -5, 042-35421502-4 UAN: +92 (42) 111-31 -32-33 
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